

<p style="text-align: center;">Meeting 62nd NKForum Meeting Minutes Wednesday 11th August 2021 Canbury Pavillion – 4pm</p>			
Item	Description	Action	Whom
1	<p>Apologies: Were received from Katrina Lidbetter, Glen Keywood and Saphina Sharif. We were unable to connect to Zoom, so Howard was not able to view the meeting, audio conversation was not a satisfactory connection. We welcomed David Cockle who joined us for the meeting as an observer.</p>		
2	<p>Matters Arising: Previous minutes were approved</p>		
3	<p>Draft proposal for NKF Design Code draft suggested NKNPlan amendments (to address and remove 'Windfall', 'Opportunity' etc). Di updated the meeting. Jonathan suggested we should be more inclusive of the feedback from residents and that was agreed. Marilyn expressed concern about the complexity (and jargon) in our Plan, and we could try and address this through the Design Code. Howard joined the meeting and let us know that Design Codes are now Government policy. Howard made the point that specific sites will need specific design codes and invited others to submit suggestions. We all agreed with Howard.</p>	<p>Di, Howard, Asa and John to continue with moving this forward.</p>	

Address: North Kingston Forum, c/o 99 Richmond Park Road, Kingston upon Thames, KT2 6AF.

Website: <https://northkingstonforum.org>

em@il: northkingstonforum@gmail.com

4	<p>LASC and LLB document for review (suggestions that have come through the consultation for consideration of the committee). Di updated the meeting. Malcolm had raised a number of issues by email. It was agreed that we should issue a statement saying we had heard what residents said and have changed the Plan accordingly and thank everybody for their comments.</p>		
5	<p>Elm Road LASC extension(resident group evidence document). It was agreed we should respond to the group thanking them for an excellent submission and work with them to include their suggestions in the Plan. Bearfield Road LASC, Di said she would contact the resident to discuss how the extension to the southern side could be achieved. LLB Park Road: discussion could not confirm support for inclusion of this suggestion. No evidence was submitted, and no merit could be obtained through desk top research.</p>		
6	<p>AOB Marilyn raised the issue of the proposed new development at Thames Wharveside and expressed concern about the affordable housing provision. It is outside our area but we should keep a watching brief. John raised the issue of the Riverside SPD. David updated the meeting on his interest in infrastructure and transport. John asked about the timetable. Di said the referendum should happen next year with May as the latest date if possible.</p>	<p>Di to send a link to John.</p>	
7	<p>Next meeting 4pm 8th September 2021 Canbury Pavillion (wifi permitting)</p>		
8	<p>Present: Di Watling Malcolm Porter Jonathan Rollason Marilyn Mason Howard Sheppard (by phone) Trevor Willis David Cockle</p>		

9			
10	Minutes approved Date: Signature:		

<p style="text-align: center;">Meeting 62nd NKForum Meeting Agenda Wednesday 11th August 2021 Canbury Pavillion – 4pm</p>			
Item	Description	Action	Whom
1	Apologies		
2	Matters Arising		
3	Meeting Mr David Cockle		
4	Update on Design Coding the Plan		
5	Resident suggestions that have come through the Reg 14 consultation: <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • LLB • LASC 		
6	AOB		
7	Date of next meeting		
8			
9			
10			

Address: North Kingston Forum, c/o 99 Richmond Park Road, Kingston upon Thames, KT2 6AF.

Website: <https://northkingstonforum.org>

em@il: northkingstonforum@gmail.com

